
The Florida Birth-Related Neurological Injury Compensation Association Board of 
Directors have a teleconference meeting scheduled for 9:00 a.m. Friday, June 18, 
2021.  Executive Session will be held during the board meeting. Call-In 
information will be provided upon request. 

 

Please contact Minnie Patrick at mpatrick@nica.com or 850-488-8191 to obtain 
call-in information. 
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